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‘WELL DONE!’ to the following 
pupils who received awards this 

week: 
Acorns Class:   All of Acorns class 
 
Chestnuts Class:   Elly Norris 
 
Sycamores Class:   Henry Cox 
 
Willows Class: All of Willows class 
 
Oaks Class: All of Oaks class 
 
Reading star of the week: Theo Claridge 
Writing star of the week: Bella Webb 
Maths star of the week:  Jonathan Denby 
PE star of the week: Ruben Haile, Oscar Bye, 
Jake Phelps, Reuben Smith & Harry Belcher 
Lunchtime award:  Faith Disney 
Smartest dressed: Millie Bryan 
Growth mindset: Jasper Furlong 
Role-model of the week:  Jess McStocker 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Headteacher 

 

This week we received our SATs 

results for our Y6 children and were 

delighted that all the children received 

the results that we predicted, giving 

us 63% attainment overall for 

reading, writing and maths (the 

national average for this year is 61%).  

As we only have 8 children in the Y6 

cohort, each child counts for 12.5%.  

We were particularly pleased with our 

maths and SPAG results which were 

both 75%.  This is great news for our 

school and a reflection of the high 

standards of teaching and learning, 

not just in Y6, but continuously being 

provided across the school. 

 

I was also pleased to read in the 

Oxford Times last week that ‘Middle 

Barton has a primary school which is 

exceedingly well regarded’ – and this 

was before our OFSTEd report was 

made public!!  Our reputation is 

spreading and improving all the 

time… 

 

Today your child will have come 

home with his/her report.  For Y1-Y6 

there are two copies of his/her annual 

report – a colour copy for you to keep 

and a black and white copy on which 

to add your parent comments and 

return to school in the envelope in 

which it came in by Friday 14th July.  

We hope that the report reflects both 

the attainment and progress of your 

child over the course of the year, as 

well as focussing on areas for 

him/her to develop next year.   

 

 

 

 

 



Talent show 

       Now that the production is over, we will be working with 
the children on entries for the talent show.  If your child 
is in Year 2 upwards and would like to participate in the 
annual talent show either by his/her self or with others, 
please do encourage him/her to enter.  Auditions have 

begun and will take place in classes over the next 
fortnight, with four acts being chosen from each class 
for the talent show itself on the morning of Thursday 

20th July, then winning entries from each class 
performing at the helper tea during the afternoon of 

Thursday 20th July.  Our PLT will be judges and 
comperes! 

Bake Off participant 

Well done to Harry Belcher who represented 

our school at this partnership event 

on Tuesday, having 

won the two initial rounds at our school over 

the last couple of months. He didn’t win but 

the judges commented on his professional 

 and calm manner throughout.  Well done, 

 Harry! 


